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Current law authorizes towns and certain small cities to conduct elections entirely by mail, but this 

authorization is limited only to towns and cities that are located outside of the seven-county 

metropolitan area. 

This bill expands the authorization for mail balloting to include all towns and small cities, regardless of 

where they are located in the state. 


